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STATEMENT OF CONTINUED SUPPORT 

March 10th, 2022 

To our stakeholder, 

We are pleased to confirm that L. Van Heek Textiles reaffirms its support of the Ten 

Principles of the United Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, 

Environment and Anti-corruption. 

In this annual Communication on Progress we describe our actions to integrate the Global 

Compact and its principles into our business strategy, culture and daily operations. We are 

also committed to share this information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of 

communication. 

Yours sincerely, 

Yvonne van den Berg 

Commercial Director 

Henri Brookhuis 

Director Production&Logistics 

https://www.unglobalcompact.org/participation/report/cop/create-and-submit/active/465378



